
CHILD CARE POLICY 

(SEPTEMBER 17, 2019) 

 

For presbytery meetings, presbytery will provide child care in accordance with the host church’s 

Child and Youth Protection policy. The Committee on Presbytery Life will be responsible for 

carrying this out.  Child care will be provided by reservation only.   

 

If participation in other presbytery work requires the elder or minister to hire child care and this 

is a hardship, the COPL may consider reimbursement. 

 

Necessary funds will be budgeted from the per capita funds of presbytery. 

 

 

Note:  September 17, 2019, p. 57, presbytery also directed COPL to appoint a working task 

group to create a new, full child care policy. 

 


